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Please figure out how to budget properly and stop playing games with our tax dollars 

for fringe programs that should be dealt with at the federal level that are attracting low 

to no income people to relocate to Oregon to take advantage of these programs, in 

effect stealing Oregonian tax dollars. You wouldn't need the kicker money if you 

would turn off the progressive welcome sign to Oregon and instead lobby the federal 

government to do these social programs Oregon clearly can't afford to fund for the 

entire country by itself. Give us our kicker money back and figure out how to handle 

our money in a more accountable and transparent manner, otherwise we're on the 

brink of those who pay the most taxes continuing to depart our state for friendlier 

places they get more ROI from. Thank you for voting no. 


